
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice of Administration regarding re-opening of Class-X  

from 02.02.2022 

Dated : 31.01.2022 

Dear Parents/Students, 

As per order of the Administration dated 27.01.2022 (attached) Class-X is allowed 

to run physically in respective schools/institutions with a further requirement as 

follows :- 

Sr. No. 4  “All the students of age group of more than 15 years should 

have been vaccinated at least for first dose, while attending 

offline classes.” 

The school on its part is not opening offline classes (physical attendance) for Class-

X as yet for two reasons – 

(i) To adopt a wait and watch policy and see how matters progress on the Corona 

Epidemic front. 

(ii) The requirement for students attending offline classes (in school) being 

vaccinated has not been met by many of our Class-X students. 

Principal 


